
 

 

 

The Vancouver Warriors of the National Lacrosse League are excited to attend Goldstone Elementary 

and teach your students the fundamentals of lacrosse and its history as Canada’s national summer sport.   

The Vancouver Warriors are also excited to offer your school a fundraising opportunity!  

After our players teach your students the game of lacrosse, we want your students and their families to 

come watch the same guys play live at Rogers Arena!  

For every $15 ticket your students and faculty purchase, the Warriors will donate $5 back to your school, 

up to a maximum of $1,000! (45% ticket savings) 

HOW DOES IT WORK? 

1. Click on “FIND SEATS”  

2. Select the game(s) you want to attend 

3. Select your location, number of seats, and “Add to Cart” 

4. Click “Checkout” 

5. Select your school in “Review & Pay” 

6. Click “Confirm” and purchase 

7. $5 from each ticket purchased will be donated back to your school! 

FIND SEATS  

 

Having issues?  Please contact us at 604.899.4625 option 3. 

https://fevo.me/stick2school

